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New jobs could be coming to Lewis County after the announcement of a new industrial 
park in the Jane Lew area. 
 
There's already one off that exit but this new one will be on 73 acres of a private 
development. Economic Development Authority Director Doug Parsons says there's 
already some potential tenants, both in the oil and gas industry and other arenas. 
 
He says, "Developable land is difficult to find in West Virginia but we are blessed to 
have some outstanding opportunities in Lewis County. Several companies have moved 
into the region in the past 36 months and we look forward to working with others as they 
find a home here."  
  
Stay with 5 News for more on the park as it's available.	
  


